New York State Office of Mental Health

Manhattan Psychiatric Center

Ward's Island Complex, New York, NY 10035 (212) 369-0500

x (212) 369-0935 TDD (212) 369-14

Eileen Consilvio, R.N. M.S. Executive Director

Jean-Pierre, Lindenmayer, MD

Clinical Director (Acting)

Stuart Linder, M.B.A.
Deputy Director,
Facility Administrative Services

Brian Anderson, M.D.

President, Medical Staff Organization

Steve Rabinowitz, M.S.W. Director, Inpatient and Outpatient Services

Joel Silbert, Ph.D.
Deputy Director, Quality Improvement

Carol Stevens, M.S.N.
Deputy Director, Patient Care Services

July 13, 2000

Haniff Baksh E.R.A. Bestmatch Real Estate 1990 Westchester Ave Bronx, N.Y. 10462.

Dear Haniff:

On behalf of Manhattan Psychiatric Center Executive board, Staff and all our Patients, we would like to THANK YOU and your organisation for the wonderful B. B. Q. held on July 07, 2000. It was a wonderful day and all the patients enjoy every moment of it, the food, drinks, and the music was much of a delight for our patients.

Your generous donation, goes to show that there are support from community businesses such as yours, mean so much to our clients and dedicated staff. It communicates that there are people who truly care and have not forgotten those who are living with severe mental illness.

Once again we all would like to thank you and your colleagues, for the wonderful time. I look forward to collaborating with you on events in the year 2000 and more to come in the near future.

Sincerely,

Rabindra V. L. Budhu
Director, Public Information And
Volunteer Services.



Affiliated with New York University Medical Center AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY / AFFIRMATIVE ACTION EMPLOYER